

Derby City Primary Care Trust
Derwent Court
1 Stuart Street
Derby
DE1 2FZ

Mark.Clutton@derbycitypct.nhs.uk

Tel: 01332 224000 extn 6288 Fax: 01332 299598

MC/AS/FOI Log 531

3<sup>rd</sup> August 2009

Laura McCoy

Dear Ms McCoy

Further to your request under the Freedom of Information Act received on 13<sup>th</sup> July 2009 I can now formally respond on behalf of NHS Derby City.

In your request you asked:

Please could you let me know the name and contact details of your Estates Director.
 Also, is there an approved list for consultants and, if so, how does one apply to provide Building Control Services?

## Our response is:

NHS Derby City does not have an Estates Director. However, the responsibility for Estates is included within the portfolio of the Director of Finance who is Andrew Booth.

We have a Service Level Agreement with the Derbyshire Mental Health Trust for the delivery of Estates maintenance and development work. We also work closely with Southern Derbyshire LIFTCo. We would suggest that you contact Derbyshire Mental Health Trust via the following link: <a href="http://www.derbyshirementalhealthservices.nhs.uk/">http://www.derbyshirementalhealthservices.nhs.uk/</a>.

If you have any queries about this response or are dissatisfied with it, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

## **Mark Clutton**

Head of Risk Management and Information Governance

Chairman: John Beswarick Chief Executive: Prem Singh